From: adrin

Sent: 03 July 2023 09:44
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Objection to applications 2023/2237/P and 2023/1604/A

Dear Sir/Madam,

As the leaseholders of Flat 10, Centrepoint House, St Giles High Street, WC2H 8LW we would like to submit the
following objection to these proposals:

We strongly object to the proposal of erecting an LED screen. You claim the sound is ‘minimal” and ‘limited’ to a
certain time window. This 8-hour window is still a large part of the day and the ‘core hours of the screen’ extends
this even further to 8 in the morning! You cannot predict or prevent the level of noise this increased activity,
especially cheering sports fans, will make. Residents have had to experience and endure these screens previously
and know just how well the sound can travel into open windows during hot summer months and how disturbing this
is.

Regards,

Harmon Properties Two Limited



